Margiotta, Cindy

From: Vaday, Gregory (Federal) <GVaday@eda.gov>

Sent: Friday, February 15, 2019 3:03 PM

To: Margiotta, Cindy

Cc: Meidel, Mike

Subject: Re: Request for Extension for Response for Further Information - EDA Control No.
112470

Good Afternoon Cindy,

The County's request to extend the date for response to our Further Consideration letter to March 18, 2019 is
approved.

Thanks,

Greg

Gregory Vaday, AICP

Economic Development Representative

U.S. Department of Commerce

Economic Development Administration
Atlanta Regional Office

401 West Peachtree Street, N.W., Suite 1820
Atlanta, Georgia 30308

Phone: (404) 730-3009

gvaday@eda.gov

Check out EDA’s website: www.eda.gov

Join EDA’s mailing list today to get the latest agency news and grant opportunity information!

From: Margiotta, Cindy <cmargiotta@co.pinellas.fl.us>

Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 2:14 PM

To: Vaday, Gregory (Federal)

Cc: Meidel, Mike

Subject: Request for Extension for Response for Further Information - EDA Control No. 112470

Good Afternoon Greg — Pinellas County has received the EDA’s notice of further consideration and request for additional
information. We are requesting a two week extension of the current response deadline of March 4, 2019. This is
needed to meet agenda deadlines and properly prepare documents to bring them to a Board of County Commissioners
meeting for approval. Please advise as to whether our submission date can be extended to March 18, 2019. We
continue to appreciate your efforts to guide us through this process. Thank you, Cindy

Cindy Margiotta, cmargiotta@pinellascounty.org
Pinellas County Economic Development

13805 58th Street North, Suite 1-200

Clearwater, FL 33760

(727) 464-7398 direct

Let us know how we did.
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All government correspondence is subject to the public records law.



